
NOTICE 
 
 
 

     It is for the information of all the concerned that 

the DHIC exam which was scheduled on 16.08.2018 

was postponed due to floods in the state.  It will be held 

on 05/09/2018 (Wednesday).  The timing and venue 

shall remain unchanged. 

 
 

 

                                      Principal/Nodal Officer DHIC 


